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Inquisitive minds shape our world
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Dear applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in working at our school. Please find attached the Role Profile and Application Form for the vacancy of Site Supervisor. 

The closing date for applying is Friday 4th July 2025. Please ensure that you contact your referees in advance to check that they will be able to provide a reference for you. 

The proposed interview date is Friday 11th July 2025, with a view for the successful candidate to start as soon as possible on or after 11th July 2025.

 If you are shortlisted, you will be contacted prior to this date.

If you have any questions regarding the vacancy, please contact the school office on 01282 425690.


Kind Regards,



Mrs S Nicholls 

Headteacher
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